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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

A Charlie Brown Christmas at the Historic Courthouse 
HC-2016-44 
Hendersonville, NC - December 13, 2015 
 
To celebrate the holiday season, Henderson County Local Government is proud to host a special 
showing of A Charlie Brown Christmas at the Historic Courthouse in downtown Hendersonville on 
Thursday, December 22nd at 1:00 p.m.  Children of all ages, accompanied by their parents, are invited 
to attend the movie in the Board of Commissioners Meeting Room.  Free popcorn will be available to 
all attendees. 
 
If you would like to come and enjoy the movie with us, please gather in the front lobby of the Historic 
Courthouse approximately five minutes before the start time.  Looking forward to seeing you there! 
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